Rev. Meredith J. Sprunger Grace Evangelical and Reformed Church 307 North Plymouth St. Culver, Indiana

Dear Pastor Sprunger:

I have your letter of the 5th and will be looking forward to seeing you sometime after the holidays. Thank you for sending me a copy of the chart on cosmology.

I hope sometime in the near future you can find time to come to Chicago and talk to our folks. They would all be glad to meet you and hear about your experience with the Urantia Book.

The First Urantia Society of Chicago meets at 3:00 o'clock on Sunday afternoons, but if you could not get away on Sunday maybe you could be with us some Wednesday evening when you would meet with us at the time of our Topical and Doctrinal study of the Book.

Is it possible that we could get a syllabus or something of an outline of these ten sermons you are giving in exposition of the Urantia Book? You will be interested to know that our folks are making 500 multigraph copies of your Introduction of the Book to send out to a special list of Urantians throughout the country.

When you can come to Chicago I hope that you will have time for a good long visit. There are a lot of things I will enjoy talking over with you. You can select a time to suit your own convenience, and if I can know about it a week ahead I will arrange my schedule so as to be free to spend the time with you.

With all best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

William S. Sadler